
Good afternoon, Owners and Residents 

At this time, I would like to bring you up to date on a few items; 

Florida Grown Concrete will be on the property tomorrow, Thursday November 14, 2024.  

They will begin the demolition of the sidewalks in front of L9-12 and install the new 

frames.  On Friday the 15th the new concrete will be poured.  Please be mindful when 

you are out walking the property. 

On Monday, November 18, 2024 Action Plus Pressure Cleaning will be pressure cleaning 

all common sidewalks.  During this process they will be applying a concrete cleaning 

agent on the sidewalks to remove all mold and mildew.  This agent will not harm our 

four-legged family members, just be careful while the area is wet.  They will complete 

the project on Tuesday.     

Friday December 13, 2024 Seminole Fence will be installing new fencing along the south 

side of the property between the two carports.  The three parking spaces will be closed 

during this time.  They will also be installing a new privacy fence around the dumpster in 

front of the K Building. 

The depression in parking space 175 has been fixed.  No further action is required at 

this time and Drainage Solution will be out to complete the patch.   

Thank you, 

Trish 


